Burger, Kathﬂn (CI-StPaul)

From: Laura G <peonie789@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 5:25 PM
To: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: emnail

Hi Kathryn. I'm sorry for the problems getting this message to you. I'm writing to confirm that | am removing
my objection to the liquor license for the Payne Ave Store. | was mistakenly thinking it was a nearby store
that has a violent, criminal clientele.

From: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) <kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 7:32 AM

To: peonie789@msn.com <peonie789@msn.com>

Subject: email

Good morning Laura,
Thanks for your call. I'm sorry you've had trouble sending the email, and ! appreciate your persistence. Please reply to
this email, or send the email to LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us.

Thanks again.

¢ Katie Burger
Executive Assistant
Saint Paul City Council
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651 266-8567
F: 651 266-8574
kathryn.burger@cl.stoaulmo.us
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